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2nd June 2020 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are now into week 8 of home learning; thank you for all of the positive comments and 
feedback via email to class teachers – it has been very much appreciated. We are going to 
continue with the lockdown newsletters – the next one should hopefully be out by the end 
of this week. It is always amazing to see what has been going on at home as well as being 
able to share what we have been doing in school. This week has been very different as we 
have increased our capacity to welcome more key worker’s children, with most members of 
staff back in school working within their own ‘bubble’. We will be writing to you tomorrow 
with further information about reintroducing further year groups and the time scales we are 
hoping to follow. 

If you have any concerns about home-learning or children are struggling please contact your 
teacher via the class email, they will always respond to your comments and queries. Where 
necessary a phone call can be arranged to speak to you, as parents, or your child if you feel 
that is appropriate. 

                                                                                                                                                                     
If you are concerned about your child’s emotional well-being please do not hesitate to 
contact Mrs Rodgers at school. Her email address is: sendco@oxtonstsaviours.wirral.sch.uk.                            
She will be able to sign post you to various agencies/organisations for support. 

CAMHS (Child and Adolescent Mental Health Service) now have a Mental Health Crisis Line 
for urgent support. Call 0300 303 3972 for 24 hour support, 7 days a week. The Advice Line 
number is still running but will be diverted to the new Crisis Line. 

 

If you would like to make an online referral to CAMHS, parents can do this via 
the http://mymind.org website. 

 
CAMHS have also provided various self-help resources to support children and young 
people. These include social stories (beneficial to people on the autistic spectrum) and a link 
to Place2be which has information for parents. You can access these resources through the 
link below: 

https://www.mymind.org.uk/coping/ 
  

Stay safe 

Mr Ramsden 
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